
 
BEFORE THE FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 

 
 
 

IN RE: 
 

DOCKET NO.  130209-SU 
 
Application for expansion of certificate (CIAC) 
(new wastewater line extension Charge) by 
North Peninsula Utilities Corp. 
______________________________________/ 
 
 

NOTICE OF WITHDRAWAL OF 
UNOPPOSED SECOND MOTION FOR EXTENSION OF TIME 

 
 

 PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the COUNTY OF VOLUSIA, by and through its 

undersigned counsel, hereby voluntarily withdraws its Unopposed Second Motion for Extension 

of Time, filed on May 30, 2014.  The County of Volusia will not be filing an objection to the 

proposed expansion. 

      
       Respectfully submitted, 

 
       s/Mary G. Jolley                                           
       MARY G. JOLLEY, ESQUIRE 
       Assistant County Attorney 
       Fla. Bar No.: 080454 
       mjolley@volusia.org  
       COUNTY OF VOLUSIA 
       123 W. Indiana Avenue, Ste. 301 
       DeLand, FL 32720 
       (386) 736-5950 
       (386) 736-5990 (Fax) 
       COUNSEL FOR COUNTY OF VOLUSIA 
 
 
 
 

FPSC Commission Clerk
FILED JUN 05, 2014
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CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 

 I HEREBY CERTIFY that a copy of the foregoing Notice has been furnished by 
electronic mail to John L. Wharton, Esq., counsel for North Peninsula Utilities Corporation, 
jwharton@deanmead.com, Dean Mean Law Firm, 215 S. Monroe Street, Suite 815, Tallahassee, 
Florida, 32301, and Clay Henderson, Holland & Knight, 200 South Orange Avenue, Suite 2600, 
Orlando, Florida 32801, on this 5th day of June, 2014. 
 
 
       s/Mary G. Jolley                                     
       MARY G. JOLLEY, ESQUIRE 
       Assistant County Attorney 
       Fla. Bar No.: 080454 
       mjolley@volusia.org  
       COUNTY OF VOLUSIA 
       123 W. Indiana Avenue, Ste. 301 
       DeLand, FL 32720 
       (386) 736-5950 
       (386) 736-5990 (Fax) 
       COUNSEL FOR COUNTY OF VOLUSIA 




